
 Roseville Golf Club Open Meeting Minutes 

Legends - Diamond Oaks  

Sept. 18, 2014 

 

Meeting called to order at: 6:40 PM 

Board Members Present:    Bryan Lange, Jesse Sierra, Tim Bryan, Neil Tomas, Bob 
Mitchell, Russ Tabbert,  Matt Eidsvoog, Ken Lyon, Chuck Heath.   

September Minutes were read and approved. 

President’s Report:  Bryan Lange reported:  The club is working on a membership 
survey.  More details will be coming out soon.  Bryan thanked all of the members who 
came to the meeting and the board members as this will be his last Open Meeting as 
club President. 

Vice-President Report: Jesse Sierra reported: The raffle for the Christmas party has 
raised approximately $1,000.00.  The Christmas party form has been sent out and is on 
the website.  Two tickets were purchased for the 2015 US Senior Open at Del Paso as 
a door prize at the Christmas party. 

Secretary’s Report:  Chuck Heath reported: The club currently has 323 members with 
some new ones recently signed up. The new membership form has been sent out to the 
board and will be posted on the website. 

Tournament Director’s Report:  Neil Thomas reported:   No report. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Paul Christianson reported: No report. 

Tournament Bookkeeper’s report:  Tim Bryan reported:  The last bank statement has 
been reconciled.  No money in the advance account at this time.  No concerns on the 
tournament fund accounts. 

Club Handicapper’s Report:   Ken Lyon reported that the “away scores” have been 
deleted from the tourney handicaps.  All handicaps are current. 

Webmaster’s Report:   Steve Ries reported:   The Christmas party link on the website 
is active so members can begin to sign up for the Christmas party. 

Rules Chairman Report:  Freida Aichele:  No report. 

Correspondence:  None. 



Old Business:    None. 

 

New Business:    

Elections results: 

President:  Jesse Sierra 

Vice-President: Russ Tabbert 

Secretary:  Chuck Heath 

Members at Large:  John Parola, Scott Clifford. 

Treasurer:  Paul Christianson. 

Appointed Member at Large (to replace the 2nd year of Russ Tabbert’s position) 
Matt Eidsvoog. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM 
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